
     Nightingale Infant and Nursery School 
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04.09.2024 
 
Dear Nightingale Families,  
 
Welcome back! We hope you’ve had a wonderful summer full of adventure, rest and fun! And hopefully, some sun-
shine!  
 
We’d like to take this opportunity to welcome  Mrs Kingsley will be joining the leadership team at Nightingale on a 
Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. Mrs Kingsley is an experienced Head of School who has worked at the trust for 
many years! This will enable our other leaders, Mrs Hutt, Mrs Boyce and Mrs Watling to spend more time across the 
partnership at both Drayton and Nightingale schools. 
 
We are all really excited to welcome the children back to school on Wednesday 4th September. 
 
Mrs Hutt, Mrs Boyce, Mrs Watling and Mrs Kingsley 
 

Who’s Who 
 
A warm welcome to Mrs Chaplin who has joined our nursery team and Mrs Kingsley who is Head of School. We also 
welcome Miss Middleton to our team in reception who will be working in Robin Class. Mrs Kingsley will be at Night-
ingale on Mondays and Tuesdays, and either Wednesdays or Thursdays each week. 
 

        

 



  
 

  

 

     

 

Dates for the diary 
 

September 2024 

04.09.24 
Whole 

School 
Autumn Term begins.  

24.10.24 
Whole 

School 
Break up for October Half Term. 

   

 

More to come soon. 

 

 

 

 

 



Term dates 
 

 
 


